
PRIORS FIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWS        17th July 2020 

     Dear Parents and Carers 

As we finally arrive at the end of the school year I am reflecting on ‘what a year it has been’, certainly 

one we  will always remember! We have made it through some of the most challenging times of my 

teaching career and I feel honoured to lead such a fantastic team. From teachers, teaching assistants, 

admin and business staff, cleaners, midday supervisors, cooks, and our caretaker—everyone has worked 

hard together to support the children and ensure we have a clean and safe environment to learn in. 

Thank you for all your feedback on our survey to review the lockdown provision, it has been very helpful. 

Whilst we know there is always more we could do I feel we are well set of for the start of the new school 

year in September and will look forward to seeing you all soon. 

This week  we have said farewell to our Year 6 children. They have been a wonderful class of inspiring 

children whom we all feel incredibly proud of. They will always hold a special place in our hearts and we 

have been overwhelmed with how they have courageously managed their final half term at Priors Field. I 

hope they take with them some special memories and will look forward to hearing about all their 

achievements in the future. Thank you Year 6 for giving us all a ‘little bit of normal’ over the last few 

weeks and good luck in all you do. We say goodbye to some of our families today as well. Thank you for 

all your contributions and support over the years and we will miss you. 

Mr Richards, who has been supporting Year 2, also leaves us today. He moves on to an exciting career 

with the police force.  I’d like to thank him for all his support and wish him lots of luck, he will be brilliant! 

I hope you all have a wonderful summer break and perhaps manage a holiday away, but most im-

portantly please stay well and safe. Thank you so much for all your lovely messages, cards, gifts and   

flowers, they are really appreciated. I look forward to seeing you all in September. 

       With very best wishes, Katie Gane 



 

 

Good luck and farewell to our wonderful Italian families!   

Benedetta, Caterina and Irene joined Priors Field two years ago They 

spoke not a word of English and with the support of all the staff they 

have achieved so much. We will miss them all but wish them lots of 

luck for their futures back in Italy. 

Costa and Oliviero Polin also leave 

us today as they embark on an   

exciting move to Mallorca, Spain! 

They have also been wonderful learners and we wish them all the 

best as they become fluent in yet another language. Adios! 

From September Priors Field will be a nut free school. This means 

that children MUST not have any nut products in school for snacks 

or lunches. We have three children joining our reception class 

with a nut allergy and it is extremely important we therefore 

maintain a ‘nut free zone’ throughout school to keep them safe.  

Thank you for your support. 

Congratulations Priors Field! We have come 

1st in the Olymp-Mix competitions over the last three 

weeks. Not only are we 1st in the central area but 3rd in 

the county! A fantastic achievement! 

Well done and thank you to all the staff and parents and 

children for your contribution to this award. Well done to 

Mrs Mann and Mr B for their hard work and leadership!   

Go Priors Field!  

We are very excited to announce that from 

September 2020 the before and after school 

club will be managed and run by Priors Field 

Primary School. We are so grateful for all the 

support we have received for this new venture. 

Please see the separate email for further details. 

If you would like to share anything you have no-

ticed about your child's learning during lockdown 

in terms of strengths or areas for  development, 

please email their new class teachers at:  

homelearning2605@welearn365.com  

If you have not already left feedback please 

click on the link to our   ‘Lockdown Survey’ and 

complete. Your views are important to us. Thank 

you.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sIe1SGHgtjNOun-Wg06y-WxUODRYTkNITVFNSVNWM1o2U1ZNVllHRlI1VC4u//pfp2605-FS/STAFF/Gane.K1/01%20KATIE


Millie my kitten 

Her eyes are as big as marbles 

Her fur is as soft as a feather 

Her tail is as black as soot 

Her tummy is as white as snow 

She is the cutest kitten in the world.  

 

Ethan, Eleri & Casper Y1 

Amazing reading! I am so proud of these children 

and their enthusiasm for reading. We had a lovely 

talk about all the different animals in their stories. 

Fabulous! 

Myles Y3 

Excellent homelearning! We 

are all so proud of your hard 

work and determination with 

your writing. Well done! 

Elizabeth Y3 

Well done for all your hard 

work with your homelearn-

ing and for sharing your 

pictures of your amazing 

Roman Day! 



We're delighted to confirm that the Priors Field PTA Scarecrow Hunt will be going ahead in 

September 2020.  

The theme this year is Far, Far Away and we are seeking scarecrows based on children's 

books either from or set in other countries or imaginary lands.  If you live outside the hunt ar-

ea we have a number of businesses who are always delighted to display your scarecrow.   

As always your contributions and support are greatly appreciated! 



 

 

 

 

PRIORS FIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Before & After School Club Assistant 

Band E (pay depending on experience and qualifications) 

Salary range: £18,795 - £19,171 pro rata (£9.74 - £9.94 per hour) 

Part Time 23.75 hours a week, Term Time Only 

Monday to Friday 7.15am – 9.00am then 3.10pm – 6.10pm 

(These hours can vary to suit and/or according to club requirements) 

 

We are looking for an Assistant for our new Before & After School club here at Priors Field Primary 

School. We are looking for a highly motivated, enthusiastic person with lots of energy and a good 

sense of humour! A childcare qualification to NVQ Level 2 or equivalent is desirable. 

We offer support and training for the successful candidate. 

 

Priors Field Primary School was judged by Ofsted in October as a GOOD SCHOOL. 

 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment. This post is subject to an enhanced DBS disclosure. 

 

More details about the school are available on our website www.priorsfieldprimary.com 
 

If you are interested in the position please contact  admin2605@welearn365.com  

for an application form. 

Only successful candidates will be contacted. 

Any enquiries please contact: 

 

Mrs Katie Gane, Headteacher, Priors Field Primary School,  

Clinton Lane, Kenilworth, Warwickshire CV8 1BA 

01926 853015 

 

Interviews: Times TBC 

 

http://www.priorsfieldprimary.com
mailto:admin2605@welearn365.com


Kenilworth Community Forum Policing Priorities – 
Online Vote July 2020 

  
The online vote is now live for the Kenilworth Community Forum Policing Priorities. Please 
visit https://app.sli.do/event/xnr601te/live/polls to cast your vote online. If prompted, enter 
event code #99406 

  
Voting closes at 1pm on Monday 20-JUL-2020. For more information about the Kenilworth 
Community Forum, visit https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/kenilworthforum 

  
Don’t forget to vote! 
  
Regards 
  
Kenilworth Safer Neighbourhood Team 
01926 684404 | kenilworth.snt@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk | Twitter @KenilworthCops | Face-
book ‘Kenilworth and Warwick Rural Police’ 

  
  
Many thanks 
PCSO / WCO 6223 Ed King 
Warwick Rural East SNT 
Jubilee House Kenilworth CV8 1QG 
Dial: 01926 684471 
Email: wre.snt@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk 

https://app.sli.do/event/xnr601te/live/polls
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/kenilworthforum
mailto:kenilworth.snt@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk
mailto:wre.snt@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk

